INVITATION TO PROVIDE COMMENT ON THE CDBG-DR BUYOUT PROGRAM
GUIDELINES FOR ORANGE COUNTY AS A RESULT OF HURRICANE HARVEY,
DR-4332

Notice is hereby given that Orange County is seeking input on its DRAFT CBDG-DR BUYOUT PROGRAM
GUIDELINES, funded by Community Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery Funds offered by the Texas
General Land Office through the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development. These dollars are for long-
term recovery needs related to Hurricane Harvey.

COMMENT PERIOD AND DRAFT DOCUMENT: Comments will be received through November 6, 2020. A
draft of the proposed Housing Guidelines will be available for download on the Orange County website,
WwWWw.co.orange.tx.us, or available for review at Orange County Emergency Management located at 11475 FM 1442,
Orange, TX. Citizens may request a copy be emailed to them by contacting our Grant Administrator, Melinda Smith
or Beth Eddings, at 903-581-0500 ext 219 or 231; Melinda.smith@grtraylor.com; beth.eddings@grtraylor.com.

MAILING YOUR COMMENTS: The public can also mail their comments to: Orange County, Attn: Joel Ardoin,
Emergency Management Coordinator, 11475 FM 1442 Box E, Orange, TX 77630, or e-mail them to
jardoin@co.orange.tx.us.com. Citizens may also contact the Grant Administrator, Melinda Smith and Beth Eddings
with comments by emailing Melinda.smith@agrtraylor.com or beth.eddings@grtraylor.com. Comments must be
received by 4:30 p.m. on November 6, 2020.

REASONABLE ACCOMMODATIONS: Orange County is committed to compliance with the Americans with
Disabilities Act (ADA) and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended. Reasonable modifications
and equal access to communications will be provided upon request. Please call 409-882-7070 to request assistance.
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